SMHOA Board Bulletin

Subdivsion Website: WWW.Neighborhoodlink.com\sfield\smhoa

January 2008- Bulletin

SHARON MEADOWS RESIDENTS

How can 2008 be a better year?

The 2007 year has come to an end and we have seen difficult times in our own families, in our neighborhood, cities and state. As we celebrated the holidays it was a time to spend with family, friends and loved one's. It also allows us to reflect on the year that was and the year that has arrived. Like many of you we have alot to be grateful for; our health, our loved one's, job, our home and our communities being safe. Not everyone is as fortunate, probably like many of you, our office adopted-a-family for the holidays and we pony up to get kids less fortunate toys, clothes and all the items that bring joy to the holiday season for many.

Being in the computer field, I usually contribute by getting a computer, printer and accessories for the family since they usually do not have one. The joy that comes from knowing that you can effect change in a child's life, not to mention the parents life, by giving a tool that can enhance their employment opportunity, education or overall perspective on the world when exposed to positive internet experience, is a great feeling. This past holiday season was no different, the happiness was overwhelming and a reminder of how much satisfaction comes in bringing joy to others. So, no matter how hard we think things might be or how few gifts we might receive, try adopting-a-family. Whether it be through your Job, Church, Synagogue, Mosque, Professional Organization or community group, you might be surprised how much more satisfying the holiday season can be in thinking of others less fortunate.

HAPPY New Year to All!!!!

snow Removal Reminder

The snow removal contractor has asked us to remind ALL residents to have vehicles off the street when expected snow is in the forecast.

Saturday, January 26th, 2008 Plum Hollow Golf and Country Club

City Celebrates 50 Years



An elegant event in honor of Southfield's 50th anniversary

Sympathies

Our Sympathies to:

 The Burnett's (grandmother), the Martin's (Willie's father) and the Delgado's (son) who lost loved one's since our last bulletin our condolences were expressed to the family's in a card.

2007 Late Due's

 Pay your 2007 dues if you have not already done so. 2008 dues notices will be mailed late January. Subdivision services are not Free and cost are rising!

THE SCRIBE NEWSLETTER IS BACK!

Jo Wright has volunteered to bring back The Scribe Newsletter for the subdivision. Jo will have full responsibility of the newsletter and for gathering info of subdivision interest.

To contact Mrs. Wright:

chaswright1945@att.net or 248-208-0251.

SMHOA Officers

Robert Jones, President Judy Womble, Vice President Willie Martin, Treasurer Ruth Widrich, Secretary

The voluntary & elected Officers and Board Members-at-Large meet to discuss Sharon Meadows Subdivision business and issues.

If insterested in volunteering contact us.

Robert - 356-8381 or Sharonmeadows1@comcast.net

Judy - 356-8178 or JWomble5@aol.com

www.neighborhoodlink.com/ sfield/smhoa

Thank You Neighbors for 2007!

On behalf of the voluntary Sharon Meadows Homeowner Association Officer's, At-Large-Board-members and participating residents, we thank all of you who make it financilly possible for us to maintain the subdivision and make this one of the best subdivision's in the City of Southfield. We do appreciate your support! Happy New Year and we wish everyone a safe new year and hope that 2008 is a good one for all of our neighbors.

Bermuda Lane		Marimoor Drive		Sharon Lane Street	
Saroki	Jamil & Victoria	King	Tanisha & Brent	Scruggs	Gerald & Marta
Leemoor Street		Arabo	Francis & Sabiha	Jacob	Lynn & Toni
Smith/Erby	Michael/Yvette	Greene	Morie & Constance	Cole	Greg & Dorinda
Rodgers	Bernard & Camille	Brewer	Sterling & Barbara	Barrow	Thomas & Sarah
Brame	Corey & Taja	Bedros	Samira	Flowers	Carmen & Darlene
Springer	Albert & Earline	Moore	Richard & Cynthia	Holloway	Larry & Chantel
White	Terry & Sendia	Amaker	Elvin	Russ	Ola & Charles
McClain	Anthony & Evelyn	Phillips	Geraid	Hauptman	Charles & Martha
Munson	Brenda	Reynolds	Dennis & Phyllis	Williams	Keith & Maria
Laichalk	Michael & Elaine	Jones	Venesta	Knox	Elizabeth
Culpepper	Donald & Rosemary	Chapman	Ira & Bernette	Taylor	Hernie & Andrea
Silverblatt	Ed & Mary Williams	Bristow	Eugene & Lucy	Womble	James & Judy
Jones	Willie & Cassandra	Elliot	Tuggle & LaConya	Bangsi	Akwan & Dieudonne
Wilks	Willie & Monica	Marcus	Abraham & Anne	Slaughter	Tom
Knox	Tracy	Collins	Vicki & Edward	Widrich	Ruth
Pollack	Rose	Burnett	Bill & Sharon	Stellamar Street	
Smith/Yoder	Ernest/P.	Jones	Robert & Rita	Muckleroy	Beryl
Sherizen	Paul & Betty	Scott	Gerard & Rogena	Young	Byron & Glenda
Simon	Sol & Nancy	Holmes	Harold & Regina	Manoogian	Carl & Esther
Papazian	Harry & Rose	Patmon	Bennie & Debra	Raines	Bill & Mirandi
Heller	Hanan & Sabina	Wright	Jo Anne & Charles	Perry	Alphonse & Marjernell
Gardner	Kenneth & Attermer	Carter	Marvell & Bernice	Young	Lawrence & Andrica
Whitlow	Patricia	Meadowlane St	reet	Gibson	Sharon
Pines	Max & Loia	Shewach	Ann	McDonald	Derrick & Charlotte
Rucker	Matthew	Gordon	Sheldon & Andrea	Jefferson	Alfred & Toya
Kadashaw	Elaine	Amerson	Jesse & Mary	Otto	Max & Mary
Wink Street		Tuchlapers	Harry & Sally	Perkins	Howard & Earline
Viswanath	Siddappa & Mani	Smith	Gregory & Wanda	Parker	Fred & Carolyn
Meltzer	Richard & Sharon	Badger	David	Ellenson	Char, Will, Eric, JoAnn
Woodcrest Street		Massey	Gerald & Barbara	Small	Mary
Hill	Aaron & Valari	Spilkevitz	Stuart & Geri	Stewart	Harold & Gail
Blevins	Ephraim & Paulina	Martin	Willie & Camille	Holiday	Christor
Jackson	George Jr.	Shammami	Habib & Amal	Bethel	Doreen & Gregory
Frye	Robert & Dorothy	Belian	Joseph & Debra	Veasley	David & Monique
Jones	Lois & Finzie	Shiller	Richard & Laura	Bass	Gregory & Shirley
Winkler	Barry & Susan			Hirsch	Shirley
· · · · · · · · · ·	==, =. =====			Caskey	Roy & Katherine
				Llorence	Pamela & James
				Hartley	Adonicio & Saran
				Kowalski	Henry & Ann
					•

We welcome the Hamilton & Chapman Families (Marimoor) and Knox Family (Leemoor) to Sharon Meadows Subdivision. We invite any other new family that has recently moved in to contact one of the officers so that we can provide you with a welcome package and acknowledge your arrival.